
 
 

 
 
 
 

PO BOX 1109, PAARDEKRAAL, 1752 
02 X 2017 

 
NEWSLETTER NO 90 OF 2017 

PFTC LMS - SHUT DOWN FOR MAINTENANCE 

 
 

Good day Training Providers,  
 
We would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused on Friday 29 September 2017. 
The PFTC LMS was offline from 14h00 to 16h00 for completion of necessary security 
checks with Webafrica.  

We once again apologise for any inconvenience, but this was necessary for maintenance 
on our server.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

 


